
August the Eighth
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Four

Rhode Island School
Mr. Hugh J. Gourley 

Acting Director
Providence 3, Rhode

Dear Mr. Gourley:

of Design 
III

Island

I am grateful
August sixth.

to you for your letter dated

I will be pleased to consider lending pieces 
of my collection of silver to The New England Silversmith. 
Is the exhibition related in any respect to that to be 
held in 1965 by the Rhode Island Historical Society, Mr. 
J. K. Ott, Chairman Exhibition Committee?

I am,

Sincerely yours ,

Cornelius C. Moore

CCM:dlo


